
Rescheduling Notice for Charity Awareness 

Campaign 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that the Charity Awareness 

Campaign originally scheduled for [Original Date] has been rescheduled. 

The new date for the campaign is [New Date]. We believe that this change will allow for greater 

public participation and awareness that we aim to achieve. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 

and support in this matter. Your involvement is crucial to the success of our mission, and we 

look forward to your continued participation. 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we hope to see you on [New Date]! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


